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In Loving Memory
	 Your prayers are requested for 
the repose of the souls of: Deceased Mem-
bers of the Kossowski Family; Derek M. 
Hughes; Lena Carita; Rosario Cordo; 
Robert McGinnis; Jeannette MacKoul; 
John Madden; Normand Larocque; Victor 
Boco; and all the faithful departed.

Mass Intentions
Saturday, February 9
  4:00 PM	 Deceased Members of the
	 Kossowski Family /
	 Fr. Wyndham 

Sunday, February 10
  8:30 AM	 The People of the Parish / 
	 Fr. Wyndham 

10:30 AM	 Derek M. Hughes / 
	 Fr. Healey 

  5:30 PM	 Lena Carita / 
	 Fr. Chmurski

Monday, February 11 
  8:30 AM	 Rosario Cordo / Fr. Healey

Tuesday, February 12
  8:30 AM	 Robert McGinnis / Fr. Healey

Wednesday, February 13 
  8:30 AM	 Jeannette MacKoul / 
	 Msgr. Tosti

Thursday, February 14
   8:30 AM	 John Madden / 
	 Fr. Wyndham

Friday, February 15
   8:30 AM	 Normand Larocque  / 
	 Fr. Wyndham 

Saturday, February 16
  4:00 PM	 Arthur V. Morley /
	 Fr. Healey 

Sunday, February 17
  8:30 AM	 Donald Winters / 
	 Fr. Healey 

10:30 AM	 The People of the Parish / 
	 Fr. Wyndham 

  5:30 PM	 Harold & Barbara Jarvis / 
	 Fr. Healey

Continued on page 2

A Grandmother’s Wisdom:  Just this past week I attended a funeral for a cousin of 
my father held at a funeral home.  

There was a Congregational Minister presiding but it wasn’t a service to which we as Cath-
olics might be accustomed. 

However, I was there with a few other relatives and we were participating because in spite 
of religious differences, we had stayed on good terms across the decades.  

One can imagine the stir that was created back in the early 50’s when this cousin met a 
devout Protestant and when they went to marry, they planned the service in a Congrega-
tional Church. 

Many among the extended family had a lot to say about this situation and generally it 
wasn’t good, after all, only two generations before our original ancestors had left Ireland 
in the face of mistreatment of Catholics and lack of opportunity for them at the hands of 
English Protestants which fueled their desire to emigrate.  

Now one of their own grandchildren was becoming a “left hander”, thus many refused the 
invitation to attend the wedding.  

However, my own grandmother told her three sons that they would all be attending no 
matter what the other relatives had decided to do because a short service in a non-Catho-
lic Church was not going to change their religion, but their absence could cause a lifetime 
of hurt feelings that  may never be healed.   

So, against the advice of their parish priest, and with the disapproval of the wider clan, my 
father with his brothers and their then widowed mother attended the wedding.   

As we well know, a decade and half later the cold war between Catholics and Protestants in 
general truly started to thaw in the aftermath of the Second Vatican Council, but the hurt 
feelings between this cousin and some of the extended clan never fully did.   

How wise and truly Christian of my grandmother to have done the loving thing in spite 
of opposition. Certainly, we all attend weddings now in other denominations without a 
second thought, but the envelope keeps getting pushed further as some young people opt 
for no religious service at all marrying on beaches and in all sorts of venues often rather 
disappointing to their more devoutly Catholic family members especially grandparents, 
god parents and parents. Yet when asked, as from time to time I am, what should we do 
in the face of such situations – my grandmother’s wisdom still remains best, do the loving 
thing and avoid a lifetime of hurt feelings, and the rest is best entrusted to the heart of a 
merciful God. 

Winter Storm Policies: Just a reminder that if it snows to the extent that Mashpee 
Schools are cancelled or delayed that means that road conditions are such that we had 
better stay off them until properly plowed, so daily morning Mass will be cancelled on 
those days.  

Sunday Masses are not cancelled but all should use their own best judgment and with the 
guiding principle that safety must be our first concern; remember that it is far preferable 
that you miss one Mass than many because you are recovering from injuries caused by an 
MV Accident or a fall!

Shroud of Turin Presentation – Saturday, March 2nd at 2 PM in the Parish Hall featuring 
Russ Breault, well known Shroud Educator and Speaker. 

A free will offering will be requested. Plan now to attend!
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BAPTISM:
Ryan Joseph Blanchard

Men’s and Women’s Conference- Saturday, March 9th:   
Parishioners are encouraged to register through the parish 
office at a cost of $25 which includes the registration fee 
and bus transportation from the parish to Stonehill Col-
lege and back on that day. 

The conference will feature Bishop Robert Reed of Bos-
ton Catholic Television, Dr. Mary Healy, Scripture Scholar 
from Sacred Heart Seminary in Detroit and Deacon Pedro 
Guevara- Mann of Canada’s Salt and Light Media. Bishop 
da Cunha will be the principal celebrant and homilist at 
the closing Mass. This is a great opportunity to start Lent 
in a spiritually enriching way and all are encouraged to at-
tend.

The Holy Land: Having been there this past October for 
the 12th time,  it is a place that still calls me back and in par-
ticular only increases my desire to expose as many people 
as possible to this the “Fifth Gospel” as a means of better 
coming to know Jesus Christ by becoming acquainted  with 
the places he lived and visited, the climate, the culture and 
the cuisine with which he was familiar. Therefore, should 
there be sufficient interest, (25) I will organize another pil-
grimage there in February of next year, 2020.  The pilgrim-
ages are not less than 10 days in length which amount to 
2 travel days and 8 “on the ground” usually split between 
the Galilee region and that of Jerusalem. The cost is usu-
ally between $3500 and $3800, including flight, hotel and 
many meals.

February before Lent begins, tends to be a quieter and less 
crowded time to make a pilgrimage. Kindly indicate your 
interest by informing the office and further information 
will be forth coming.  

Continued from page 1



Weekly Readings for the Week of February 10, 2019
Trust God and He will help you. (Sir 2: 6)

Sun., February 10: Isa 6: 1-2a, 3-8; Ps 138; 1Cor 15: 1-11; Luke 5: 1-11.
Mon., February 11: Gen 1: 1-19; Ps 104; Mark 6: 53-56.
Tues., February 12: Gen 1: 20 – 2: 4a; Ps 8; Mark 7: 1-13.
Wed., February 13: Gen 2: 4b-9, 15-17; Ps 104; Mark 7: 14-23.  
Thurs., February 14: Gen 2: 18-25; Ps 128; Mark 7: 24-30.  
Fri., February 15: Gen 3: 1-8; Ps 32; Mark 7: 31-37. 
Sat., February 16: Gen 3: 9-24; Ps 90; Mark 8: 1-10.

Next Sun., February 17: Jer 17: 5-8; Ps 1; 1Cor 15: 12, 16-20; Luke 6: 17, 20-26.
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Support Group Meetings

AA MEETING – Monday evenings, 5:30–
6:30 PM, Room B. This Meeting is open to 
anyone with a desire to stop drinking. If you 
think you have a problem with alcohol, you 
are welcome to attend this Meeting.
AA MEETING – Tuesday evenings, 7:30–
8:30 PM, Parish Hall, “Speaker’s Meeting”. 

MASHPEE SUBSTANCE ABUSE TASK 
FORCE – Drop in Night – providing sub-
stance use information, education and treat-
ment resource. First Tuesday of each month, 
4–8 PM, Mashpee Public Library. All are wel-
come.

MEN’S ALANON MEETING – Wednesday 
evenings, 6:45 PM, Room C.
ALANON MEETING – Thursday evenings, 
7:00–8:30 PM, Room A-1.
AA MEETING – Saturday evenings, 7:30 
PM, Room B.
OVEREATERS ANONYMOUS – at Christ 
the King, Wednesdays, 6:30–7:30 PM, Room 
A. First Wednesday of the month – Informa-
tion Night for Newcomers. Everyone wel-
come.
MONTHLY PARKINSON’S SUPPORT 
GROUP: – 2nd Thursday from 10 AM – 
11:30 AM, Mashpee Council on Aging, 26 
Frank E. Hicks Drive. To register or for more 
information, please contact Jeanne Jackson 
at jahjackson@comcast.net / 508-367-4267 
or Denise Dever at ddever@homeinstead.
com / 508-778-8613.

Meetings
EXERCISE CLASS – for folks over 50, Tues-
days and Thursdays, 9:15 AM, Parish Hall. 
Contact office for more information.
RESPECT LIFE MEETING – The Respect 
Life Ministry meets in Classroom C the 1st 
Monday of the month immediately follow-
ing the 8:30 AM Mass. Everyone is invited.
50+ CLUB – A Parish organization for Se-
niors. Meetings and activities usually the 1st 
Tuesday of every other month in the Parish 
Hall at 1 PM. Day trips are scheduled every 
other month on a weekday. New members 
are always welcome. Call Agnes and Charles 
Hopewood at 410-287-4879 for further in-
formation.
THIRD ORDER OF CARMELITES – meets 
the 3rd Sunday of the month, 10:30 AM. 
Mass followed by a teaching in Room A; day-
time prayer in St. Jude’s Chapel. We meet ev-
ery Sunday at 6:30 PM, St. Jude’s Chapel for 
evening prayer. We welcome your presence. 
The Lay Carmelite Order of St. John of the 
Cross. Dottie Cawley 508-477-2798 for more 
information.

5TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME            FEBRUARY 10, 2019

Upcoming 

St. Vincent de Paul
Food Pantry

The Food Pantry will be open every
WEDNESDAY MORNING
from 10 AM until 12 Noon.

– IN ADDITION –
ONE EVENING PANTRY THE LAST 

WEDNESDAY OF THE MONTH
FROM 5:00 PM TO 7:00 PM.

PLEASE DONATE
NON-PERISHABLE FOOD.

THANK YOU!

PLEASE CONSIDER DONATING 
GIFT CARDS TO OUR PANTRY. 

THESE ARE ADDED HELP TO OUR 
NEEDY CLIENTS. THANK YOU.

Liturgical Ministers
The scheduling for Lectors, Eucharistic 
Ministers and Altar Servers is now being 
done for March/April. 

The work will start February 12th. All re-
quests for dates you are unable to serve 
for the next schedule March/April should 
be made by leaving a message at 508-477-
7700 Ext. 28 or by e-mail at carol@christ-
thekingparish.com by February 12th.

If you are scheduled to serve at a Mass 
that you are unable to cover, please make 
arrangements to get a replacement. A list 
of Eucharistic Ministers, Lectors and Altar 
Servers is available from the office, if you 
need an updated list.

	
		

Statement of 
Contributions 

for 2018
Please call the parish office 508-477-7700 
if you would like a statement of your con-
tributions for 2018. We do need 24 hour 
notice to obtain a printout. You can either 
pick up statement at the office the day fol-
lowing request, or we will send in the mail.

CALL TO PRAYER
Always Pray And Not Give Up . . . 

Luke 18: 1.

Pray daily that our Church, 
Nation and World be blessed with 

WISDOM, PERSEVERANCE, 
GRACE, RESOURCEFULNESS.

Prayer cards are available 
at the entrances to the Church.

“PASSION and RESURRECTION NAR-
RATIVES of JESUS”: Lenten Bible Study:  
Seven-week course, Sunday, Feb. 24 – 
April 7 from 2:00-3:00 PM, downstairs at 
St. Elizabeth Seton. The study guide and 
workbook are $10. To register, contact Di-
ane Mulhall at diane.mulhall@icloud.com 
or 508-468-1721.

Community Calendar
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       Our Web Sites
http://www.ChristtheKingParish.com

            FACEBOOK
facebook.com/CTKCapeCod 

E-mail Addresses:
Fr. Healey/pastor@

christthekingparish.com

Mary Becker/mary@
christthekingparish.com

Joanne Lemay/joanne@
christthekingparish.com

Kellie Alliegro/kellie@
christthekingparish.com

Carol Daniels/carol@
christthekingparish.com

Kathy Laird/faithformation@
christthekingparish.com

Kathy Laird/youthministry@
christthekingparish.com

Donna Erdman/
Sick & Homebound

donna@christtheking
parish.com

office@
christthekingparish.com

	
		

Sanctuary Lights
The Sanctuary Light in the Church 

will be lit this week 
For A Special Intention

The Sanctuary Light in St. Jude’s Chapel 
will be lit this week 

For A Special Intention

Collection Weekend of 
February 2 & 3, 2019 

First Collection: $8,671.00 (Offertory)

Second Collection: $3,505.00
(Building Maintenance) 

Thank You

What’s Missing?

Do you have questions
about your Catholic faith?

Do you know why you are Catholic?

All are welcome.

DATES:

Thursday, February 14 & 28
9:30 AM – 11 AM / Classroom A

Facilitator is Deacon Lemay

CTK 50+ Club
JOHN F. KENNEDY LIBRARY

and MUSEUM – BOSTON
WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 27, 2019

Calendar of Events

PRESENTATION 
SHROUD ENCOUNTER,

Secrets of the Man Clothed in Linen
SATURDAY, MARCH 2 – 2:00 PM

Socks and Underwear
URGENTLY NEEDED

It’s COLD outside . . . making it difficult 
for the homeless. 
St. Joseph’s House is an emergency shelter 
for homeless men and women. 
Our parish, through St. Vincent de Paul, 
has a St. Joseph’s House Ministry.
Our ministry has 3 basic missions:
•  Provide complete meals, prepared by 
parish cooking teams, once a month for 
approximately 60-75 residents at the shel-
ter.
•   Purchase and deliver breakfast fixings 
twice a month.
•  Purchase and deliver underwear for 
adult men and women (thermal under-
wear would be a blessing at this time of 
year).
Please donate socks and underwear for 
both adult men and women. Sizes medi-
um and large are in most demand.
Please drop off items at food pantry door.
Thank you for your generosity.

Catholic Women’s Club
Pre-Lenten

MORNING OF REFLECTION
Presenter: FATHER EDWARD HEALEY

FRIDAY, MARCH 1, 2019
Parish Hall • 9:15 AM

Knights of Columbus
BLOOD DRIVE

MONDAY, FEBRUARY 25, 2019
12 – 6 PM / Parish Hall


